
December 9 - 13, 2024 
Monday 
Dec 9 

Tuesday 
Dec 10 

Wednesday 
Dec 11 

Thursday 
Dec 12 

Friday    
 Dec 13 

Boyd Culture Crawl 

ABCD 

Winter Concert 

 PLT ABCD 

 

BADC 

 
 
 
 

PLT BADC 
 

 
 
 

BADC 
 
  

WINTER MUSIC CONCERT  
TUESDAY, DECEMBER 10 AT 7:00PM 

The Hugh Boyd Music program is hosting their Winter 
Concert on Tuesday, December 10th at 7:00 PM in 
the Old Gym.  We are very excited to profile the amazing 
talents of Hugh Boyd musicians and encourage parents to 
please attend this concert.  Under the leadership on Music 
Director Mr. Ryan Naso, these students have earned so 
much and are extremely talented. We are sure you will 
enjoy the show.  Hope to see you there! 
 

2ND ANNUAL SEAN BERDA MEMORIAL 
BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT  

DECEMBER 12 – 14, 2024 AT BOYD 
The second annual Sean Berda Memorial Basketball 
Tournament will be hosted at Hugh Boyd and Palmer 
Secondary School on December 12-14, 2024. The 
tournament will profile 8 Senior Boys and 8 Senior Girls 
teams and promises to be a memorable and exciting event 
with lots of Richmond basketball players and teams 
competing hard. Students, staff, parents and community 
members are encouraged to come out and cheer on your 
favourite team! 

DRY AFTER GRAD (DAG) BOTTLE DRIVE 
SAVE YOUR BOTTLES! The Dry After Grad parent 
organizing committee is holding a Bottle Drive fundraiser 
in January!  Keep your empties from now through the 
holidays in support of the dry after grad party for our 2025 
graduates. Saturday, January 4th bottles will be picked 
up by volunteers or you can drop bottles and cans at the 
back of the school between 9:00am – 12:00pm.  

Grade 12 parents (and 2025 grads), we need you!  If 
you’d like to volunteer for the Bottle Drive delivering flyers 
in December and collecting bottles on January 4th please 
contact us at Boydaftergrad2025@gmail.com   

WINTER BREAK/ VACATION 
Please inform the office either by email: boyd@sd38.bc.ca 
or leave a message in the Early Warning line (604) 668-
7813 if your child(ren) will be away for a long period 
before and after the Winter break to avoid being 
withdrawn from Hugh Boyd or marked unexcused 
absence.  

 

 

UPCOMING DATES TO REMEMBER 
 Dec 9-13: Boyd Culture Crawl (during lunchtime) 
 Dec 10: Winter Music Concert 7:00PM in the old gym 
 Dec 16: At Risk Interim Report sent home 
 Dec 20: Winter Holiday Celebrations 
 Dec 23: Start of Winter Break (school closed) 
 

GRADUATION ASSESSMENT – GNA 10 
The next sitting of the Graduation Numeracy Assessment 
10 will be January 13-24.  All grade 10 students will be 
registered to write this assessment.  Any  grade 12 students 
missing an assessment for graduation will also be schedule 
to write.  If you are a grade 11 or 12 student missing an 
assessment, please contact Ms. Poon by December.  Grade 
12 students will write the GLA 12 in April 2024.  

ONLINE PUBLIC HOUSE – LONG RANGE 
FACILITIES PLAN  
JANUARY 14, 2025 

The district is hosting an Online Public Open House on 
January 14, 2025 from 6 to 8 p.m. This virtual event will 
provide community members with the opportunity to learn 
about the 2025 Long-Range Facilities Plan (LRFP) and 
offer input to help shape the district’s long-term facilities 
strategy.  More information about the LRFP can be found 
on our district website. 

 
BOYD CULTRUE CRAWL 

LUNCH HOURS DECEMBER 9-13 
Ongoing Art, Music, Drama demonstrations, display and 
performance outside the band room. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

HUGH BOYD SECONDARY SCHOOL 
9200 No. 1 Road, Richmond, B.C., V7E 6L5 Phone: (604) 668-6615 Early Warning: (604) 668-7813 

E-mail: boyd@sd38.bc.ca 
Web: http://boyd.sd38.bc.ca  Instagram: @hughboydsecondary 

W
EE

K
 A

T 
A

 G
LA

N
C

E  
 

 

mailto:Boydaftergrad2025@gmail.com
https://sd38.bc.ca/news/2024-12-03/online-public-open-house-2025-long-range-facilities-plan-january-14-2025
mailto:boyd@sd38.bc.ca
http://boyd.sd38.bc.ca/

